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Captzu Bigfoot <captzu@hotmail.com>
Saturday, March 20, 2010 2:59 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

I am against any new regulation about the leverage in the Forex Market.
I will be transfering my accounts to England y the leverage is change to a lower ratio.

Ricardo Zulueta
Miami ,FI
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